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Cell Phones and Electronics Policy  
Camp Fire 2022 

 
 
1. Youth may not use cell phones or other portable electronic devices while at Camp Fire After School 

at DeForest Park. 
 

2. Parents/guardians needing to get in touch with their child should contact the Program Director at 
(562) 533-1287 or the Camp Fire office at (562) 421-2725.  

 
3. Cell phones are to be kept in backpacks at all times. Any youth found with a cell phone will be asked 

to put the phone away. If a youth has a phone a second time, the phone will be taken away and 
safely held by the Program Director until the parent picks up the child. A parent will need to collect 
the phone at the end of the day.  

 
4. If the youth persists in not following this Cell Phone and Electronics Policy, he/she will be expelled 

from the program. The parent/guardian may be called and asked to remove the child immediately. 
 

 
The purpose of the NO CELL PHONES/ELECTRONICS POLICY is to get us all away from the constant 
distraction and reliance on electronics and to focus on Camp Fire experiences. 
 
Camp Fire is not responsible for damage or loss while the phones/electronic devices are at a Camp Fire 
program, or held for the day. We highly advise these items be left at home. 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………................. 

Return this portion to the office  

 
I understand the above cell phones/electronics policy and promise to abide by the rules. 
 
 
Child’s Name:         
 
 
Child Signs:         Date:      
 
 
Parent Signs:         Date:      


